
ISIT Report to Academic Senate, May 5, 2021 

Prepared by Pam Boyles, ISIT Co-Chair 

ISIT Committee meeting of May 3, 2021   

1. The summarized report of the annual employee survey (technology services) was reviewed. Reps are 

encouraged to share with their constituents. The survey report is also on our committee web page.  

 

2. ISIT reps and their constituents are invited to visit the Olive Drive Training Center classroom this 

Thursday, May 6, for an opportunity to see a classroom that has Zoom (Camera) & Face-to-Face 

capabilities. Meet in the classroom no later than 2:30. Parking is limited, so arrive early. RSVP to 

Kristin Rabe, krabe@bakersfieldcollege.edu. If you have questions, email your ISIT rep ASAP. 

 

3. Other Reports: 

 Academic Technology—Planning for Fall Flex week has started. Faculty members are 

encouraged to prepare an activity or a presentation. Use this link to sign up: 

https://forms.gle/GgMaJvfdp6RbZapUA 

 

 Student Success—Kalina reported that SID will continue even after we are fully face-to-face. 

 

 Tech Support—Construction updates: 1) CARE and HERF monies will be used to modernize all 

classrooms—short throw projectors, etc.; 2) BC Southwest—Construction is expected to be 

completed just before the start of the fall semester.  
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